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From David and Rebecca Pearse 

 

We moved to Henbury in July 2012 to manage the Henbury Project and Station. In September while 

on holiday David was wrongfully dismissed and Rebecca made redundant.  We are addressing both 

of these wrongful terminations and therefore it is not appropriate to say anything further. 

We strongly refute any claims by Origo of any misdoing about which, again, it is not appropriate to 

say anything further at this time. 

We remain committed to the Henbury project, its land and the families associated with Henbury. 

We intend to continue to contribute energetically to carbon Rangeland solutions which we 

passionately believe will benefit the Australian environment, the traditional owners, Australian 

carbon accounting and the various stakeholders. 

 

 

 


